
 

 

COMMUNIQUE 13-2024 

APPLICATION FOR A SPECIAL VOTE 
 

 

 

As previously indicated, to be eligible for a special vote, you must make an 
application.  Applications open on 15 April 2024.  

You are invited to the Club House on Monday, 15 April, from 09h00, when Dennis 
and Laurraine will assist you in completing the required application forms. We will hold 
further sessions on Tuesday and Wednesday at the same time until all eligible 
residents who wish to vote have applied to do so. 

Dennis has arranged for the completed application forms to be submitted by hand. 

You will receive an SMS notifying you of the outcome once your application has been 
processed. 

 

 

Best 

David Presbury 
Chairman 


